

November 20, 1985

Mr. Adam Rosenfeld 2671 Vera Avenue Cincinnati, OH 45237

Dear Adam:

We received your letter and thank you so much for your interest in our toys.

You really must be a very special and clever young man to have created CASTLE DARKSTONE. It is very interesting and I know that you spent a long time thinking of all the characters and rooms in the Castle.

I am going to give your plans to our Product Manager. He is the man who looks over all new ideas for toys and decides if it would be good to make them. We have to decide if all your ideas could be made in the factory and then we have to have our artist do final plans for the Castle. Perhaps your idea will work, but even if it does not, you have done an excellent job in describing it to us.

Thank you again for letting us see CASTLE DARKSTONE. I am sending you a VOLTRON and 12 ACTION FIGURES for Chanukah. Enjoy them, share them with your friends and keep thinking!

Yours sincerely,

Bruce Engleman

Public Relations Department

BE/amd enclosures